
1

Nadeem Jan

From: Syed Shahid <shahfakhri@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 15 January, 2021 3:33 PM

To: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk

Cc: PEO KURRAM

Subject: Discontinuation of job as UCPO

Respected sir, 
 Hope you will be fine and will doing well.  
It is formally informed you that I have joined IMU health kp as a MDCA upper kurram. Therefore I cannot 
proceed further extension. So consider 31 December is my last working day. 
Regards, 
Sayed Shahid Hussain  
UCPO UC kirman Upper kurram 
Cell : 03055901489 


